
4TH ANNUAL ELKS LAW ENFORCEMENT DART TOURNAMENT 
 

 
  

 

Help us Help Them! 

 
 

Berea Elks Lodge #1815, located at 626 N Rocky River Drive, Berea, OH 44017 is hosting the 3rd 
Annual Elks Law Enforcement Doubles Dart Tournament on Saturday, January 11, 2025, starting 
at 8:30 am to benefit the Greater Cleveland Peace Officers Memorial Society. (GCPOMS)  
 

GCPOMS is a registered 501(c)(3) charity and its mission is to honor peace officers who have 
made the supreme sacrifice in the performance of service to their communities and the nation, 
especially those from the Greater Cleveland area, including Cuyahoga, Geauga, Lake, Lorain, 
Medina, and northern Summit Counties. It provides assistance and emotional support to 
families/friends of fallen officers. 
  
Last year’s tournament was a huge success, raising over $2,000 for GCPOMS, with over 20 
teams competing. 
 
To offset costs we are seeking donations for team prizes (two members) for 1st, 2nd, and/or 
3rd place. We are also seeking donations or discounts on food refreshments for all the darters, 
such a donuts and/or pizza. 
  
Please contact Elks Lodge #1815 Art Bowker via email at htciabowker@gmail.com or by cell, 
216-262-2946 for additional details or to coordinate assisting the Elks Lodge #1815 help the 
GCPOMS. 

 
 


